

La Salle Club Apprecation Nite



Dear "Pop":

Why don't you join the LaSalle Club? They do all kinds of things for us and they need your help. If it wasn't for them, "Pop", we wouldn't have any physical ed. class this year, because we wouldn't have equipment. They got football suits for the football team, uniforms, bats and balls for the baseball team, also uniforms for the basketball team; they just do everything! If it wasn't for them we wouldn't have much fun at school.

Jimmy was telling me that his ded belonged, and I was wishing you belonged too, because they say they have lots of fun at their meetings and gosh it only costs \$5,00 a year. They also have socials when the ladies are invited; such as a barbecued hamburger dinner, a Christmas party and also a barbecued sparerib dinner. Mom would like this. Why don't you join, Pop?

I can bring home an application blank if you want me to.

Dear Parent:

The above was just a dream that I had, but it would be wonderful if each boy in the school would come home and tell their Dad about the LaSalle Club.

We are at present just a small body of fathers and friends of the school, and we find deep pleasure in doing what we can to help the athletic side of the boys' high school education. It is a recognized fact that children, particularly boys, must be kept occupied and under supervision during their free hours. The Brothers furnish the supervision at C.B.S. and Armstrong, but the tuition does not permit purchasing all necessary athletic equipment and supplies to keep the boys engaged in the various games, such as football, baseball, basketball, track, tennis, golf, etc.

It is the function of the LaSalle Club to supply the necessary finances to buy this equipment. Some folks have the idea that we provide only necessary equipment for the varsity teams. It is unfortunate that this idea prevails, for actually every boy in the school benefits even though he does not attain the varsity, for they have adequate inter-class games which enables every boy in the school to engage in any sport that he particularly enjoys.

As president of the LaSalle Club, it is my desire to increase the enrollment of this club to include all fathers of the boys who are attending C.B.S. and Armstrong high schools. The dues are only \$5.00 a year. The amount of work you are called on to do and the time you offer is strictly up to you. How about showing up Monday night, April 17th?

We have a meeting the first and third Monday in every month which we endeavor to provide entertainment of a light nature and refreshments. I know that all who attend these meetings enjoy them and look forward to the next one.

Try and come to the next meeting on Monday, April 17th, and meet the gang and the Brothers. Sure they attend—and so do the coaches! Get 'em in a corner and find out how the boy is doing. But best of all you meet personally the men who are teaching your boy—the men who help mold his life. They enjoy meeting you too.

May we look forward to your filling out an application blank and joining us in this worthwhile effort?

Sincerely yours,

JOE KIRRENE

President of the LaSalle Club

P.S.—See you at the "Appreciation Night" April 17th.

Past Presidents Of La Salle Club Will Be Honored

Past presidents of the La Salle Club will be honored at the Old Timers Night to be held Monday at 6:30 o'clockin the Christian Brothers School cafeteria.

Al Westlake, chairman, said members have been invited to bring guests to the affair which will commemorate the organization of the club on November 6, 1939.

The club provides athletic equipment for teams at the Christian Brothers School and the Bishop Armstrong High School. It sponsors one of the largest gatherings of baseball players in Northern California each February and also conducts boxing and golfing nights during the year as well as other social events.

First officers of the club were Tom Armstrong, Gene Sullivan, Dr. Leo Farrell, Jack Ryan, Terence Mulligan and Superior Court Judge Raymond Coughlin.

Past presidents are Armstrong, Tom Kenny, Cy Puliz, Westlake. Hiney Finkelstein, Harold Matthews, Ryan, Joe Kirrene, Sr., incumbent prexy; Andy McGuire, Joe Genshlea, Perc Margetts, Dr. Farrell, Leo Williams, Elwood (Kettle) Wirts, Bill Bordisso, Walter Hicks, Al La Tour, Merv Ash, Charles Ravellette and John Cerutti.

La Salle Club Frolic Planned October 16

Joe Kirrene, president of the La Salle Club, has announced the group's annual frolic has been calendared for Sunday, October 16, at Bishop Armstrong High School.

Kirrene and his committee are planning a complete turkey dinner to be served that day from 3 to 8 PM. Tickets will be \$1.50 for adults and 75 cents for children.

A full program of games with a number of prizes will entertain the guests. Funds will aid in the athletic programs at high schools conducted here by the Christian Brothers.

dIZ	CITY	
	ADDRESS	
	NAME	

La SALLE CLUB CHRISTIAN BROTHERS HIGH SCHOOL

4315 SACRAMENTO BLVD.

SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95820

STAT	

This envelope is far your convenience. Enclose remittance, seal and mail. Thank you.

ALLE CLUB DUES \$5.00	0
	LLE CLUB DUES \$5.0